
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 3, 2009 
 
 
The National Association of Secondary School Principals (NASSP), with 30,000 
members, comprised of middle level and high school principals and assistant principals 
from around the country, is supportive of the National Athletic Trainers’ Association 
(NATA) goal to address the youth sports safety crisis in America. 
 
Secondary school principals believe in the important role that sports play in developing 
our nation’s young people. However, they are keenly aware of the potential injuries that 
their student athletes face in athletic activities.   
 
By hosting the Alliance to Address the Youth Sports Crisis in America, NATA will draw 
national attention to a topic that is of great importance in our nation’s schools.  
 
NASSP is proud to support NATA on this important initiative. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Gerald N. Tirozzi 
Executive Director 

 


